
 Our preschool classes had a lot of fun learning about the letter R and 

robots this week.  We each pitched in and brought fun items so that we could 

build our own robots.  The robots turned out super neat and will displayed in 

our hallway for all to see.  Please stop by and check them out! 

 With Valentines day approaching we also built Valentine robots.  We 

learned about shapes such as, rectangle, square and heart during this art pro-

ject.   These are also displayed in our hallway!   

 The afternoon class completed their letter R book and letter R trac-

ing page.  We learned about various words that start with the letter R during 

show and tell as well.  Mrs. Mathews also read us a book about robots during 

library where we got to hear some more R words. 

 This Tuesday, Mrs. Shimek’s class surprised us by reading their very 

own ABC books to us.  We had a lot of fun learning about mysti-

cal creatures, animal facts and even hearing a Dr. Seuss ABC 

book.  Their class did a wonderful job of reading and we hope 

they come back to visit us again! 

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes and 

Reminders  

  

*Feb. 14th—

Devyn’s Birthday! 

 

* Milk jugs for Val-

entines Day  

 

Next weeks 
theme 

 

Dental Health 

 

Letters: Review 

 

Valentine’s DayValentine’s DayValentine’s DayValentine’s Day    

We will be having a Valentines Day party on Thursday , 

February 12th for each class.  This will consist of hand-

ing out Valentines, eating a snack and either playing 

some games or watching a Valentine’s Day movie.  Each 

child is welcome to bring a Valentine for their peers.  

The morning class has 9 students and the afternoon 

class has 11 students.  If anyone has an age appropriate 

Valentine movie at home they would be willing to lend us 

for the day let me know!  Also if I could get a volunteer 

to make a snack and a volunteer to bring a drink for 

each of the classes that would be great.  Let me know if 

 


